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Advocacy as a Bill Becomes a Law
Communication with your Members of Congress is important and effective all year round. In fact, they 
may be more responsive if you develop relationships with them through continuous communication. You 
may do this by communicating with their staff, visiting their offices and inviting them to visit your 
program during Congressional recesses. There are certain times during the legislative process, however, 
in which your voice may have more critical impact. The diagram below is designed to help you 
understand how certain well-timed advocacy actions can impact policy affecting afterschool.

Find out which committees your Members 
are on by visiting www.house.gov and 

www.senate.gov.
Let them know what you think of the issues 

their committees are dealing with. 
Call, fax, write or email them.

The Afterschool Alliance website, 
www.afterschoolalliance.org, has sample 

letters to policy makers which you can 
personalize and send to your policy makers.

This is a critical time to contact Members 
who are on committees dealing with policy 

related to afterschool.  
The more voices Members hear,

the more powerful the message will be.

Now is the time to contact all Members, 
regardless of their committee assignments, 
since all Members will vote on the proposed 

legislation.

If your Members are on the Conference 
Committee, be sure to let them know 

your opinions. If your Members are not, 
ask them to convey your messages to 

their colleagues who are on the 
Conference Committee.

Write or call the President to let him know what you think of 
the bill. Go to www.whitehouse.gov for contact information.


